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I believe a firearm without a number on it is no more dangerous than one that has a 

number. The fact that a person takes parts and puts them togeather to make a a 

firearm that functions the same as any other firearm and saves a few bucks doing it 

puts no one in any more danger than buying a assembled firearm. This bill does 

nothing to combat violence and makes no one safer. 


